
Scott Smullen - NOAA Federal


From: Scott Smullen - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 10:12 AM


To: Michael Weiss - NOAA Federal


Cc: Tanya Dobrzynski - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Support for Science


I'm unaware of making a phone line available, but IT has created a filter for the front office before that routes emails with a certain


term(s) to automatically go into a folder, and not their inboxes.


On Mon, Sep 9, 2019 at 9:13 AM Michael Weiss - NOAA Federal <michael.weiss@noaa.gov> wrote:

I would say so.


Scott, just spoke with Stu as Pat is getting numerous calls on the main line, and I suggested we set up a call in line where people can


leave their comments/concerns/etc., and post that number on our website.


Has comms done something like that before?  I will check with Luce as well.


On Mon, Sep 9, 2019 at 9:09 AM Tanya Dobrzynski - NOAA Federal <tanya.dobrzynski@noaa.gov> wrote:


I'm assuming we're sending these kinds of things to comms too?


----------------------

Deputy Director


NOAA Office of Legislative and Intergovernmental Affairs


202-482-3596


 (cell)


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Bevan Suits < >


Date: Mon, Sep 9, 2019 at 9:08 AM


Subject: Support for Science


To: <Michael.Jarvis@noaa.gov>, <wendy.lewis@noaa.gov>, <Matthew.Borgia@noaa.gov>,


<Tanya.Dobrzynski@noaa.gov>


Hello from Atlanta!


I am a citizen activist in favor of science, and am not happy about NOAA leadership today.


I assume you are all professionals in managing scientific data and communication protocols as it relates


to meteorology and climatology. It’s likely none of you are political appointees of Trump.


Please advise who I can call in NOAA administration to express my disapproval of the agency bending to


the will of an ignorant lunatic president, putting their own job ahead of science and public service.


I am not media, but would be willing to help connect your story to media.
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the will of an ignorant lunatic president, putting their own job ahead of science and public service.


I am not media, but would be willing to help connect your story to media.


Thanks.


       Bevan Suits


      

--

Michael Weiss


Deputy Chief of Staff

Office of the Under Secretary


National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration


202-482-5958 (w)


301-337-0684 (c)


--

Scott Smullen


Deputy Director


NOAA Communications


202-482-1097 o / 202-494-6515 c
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